3 March 2020

Dear Valued Business Partner

Thank you for your continuous support towards PARKROYAL Kuala Lumpur.

We are delighted to announce that the annexe building next to our hotel, President House, will be transformed into 109 guestrooms as we make room for more guests. These chic new guestrooms will be part of our inventory once they are completed at the end of the year.

Continuous improvement is our commitment to you. To better serve your needs, we will be enhancing the hotel exterior and basement car parking as well as our meeting spaces on Level 2.

In addition to an upgrade of the audio visual facilities, we will be refreshing the soft furnishings for a comfortable, seamless meeting experience. Given the extensive work needed, Level 2 will be closed during the entire transformation period from now until Q4 2020.

For guests who are driving, kindly approach our valet to park your car.

We look forward to unveiling a brand new experience with the extension of PARKROYAL Kuala Lumpur and the uplift of our meeting facilities. Do look out for more updates from us as we progress on this front.

In the meantime, please reach out to Erika Hoashi at +60 10 229 7116 if we can assist you in any way.

Warm regards,

Benny Chung

General Manager